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EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

There was one odor report in the month of May.

The transducer for Station 9 had to be repositioned as the stilling well had debris in it which did

not allow the transducer to be set at the bottom of the well. The stilling well was cleared and the

transducer is now at the bottom and reading the proper depth in the wetwell.

The SCADA system has had two repairs this month as there was no information from the

scrubber system, the i/o board had failed and the Ethernet adapter had failed. The plant generator

was run which caused a problem in the influent control panel. The cpu lost its programming and

had to be reloaded. There was also a failure of an i/o card and the ups was changed and tested to

assure that the cpu was being powered at all times.

A new pump was installed in the odor unit as the old one had failed.

Inland Waters was here to perform the spring section of camera work and line cleaning. We have

changed contractors due to potential legal issues with National Watermain.

Station 6 generator was repaired. When the monthly test was performed the generator did not

transfer. Our contractor, Power Up, was contacted and it was found that there was a fault in the

control panel which was repaired and the generator was tested and transfers properly.


